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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission, Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

THRU: James W. Fletcher, M.D. (115B-JC)
Acting Director / Chief, Nuclear Medicine Service
Department of Veterans Affairs Medical Center
915 North Grand Boulevard
St. Louis,to 63106

SUJB: Decomissioning - Statement of Intent
License No. 14-00822-01,02

In accordance with the requirements of Title 10 Code of federal
Regulations Part 30.35, the following statement of intent is subnitted:

Based on the types and quantities-of byprodtr.t materials for which this
institution:is licensed and the '*rable of Required Amounts" in
10 CFR 30.35(d), the cost of decomissioning could require certification '

of amounts up to $750,000. In the event of deccomissioning at this
- Medical Center, funds will-be obtained when necessary.

- Sincerely,

GARY L. WIIKINSW
- Medical Center Director-
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